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March 28, 2024 

 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: EM-VER-086-211217 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless Telecommunications 

Facility, 689 Old Colchester Road, Montville, Connecticut 
 

Completion of Construction 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated 
with the above-referenced facility modification has been completed. 

As required by the Council’s approval, attached is a letter from Tower Engineering 
Professionals, LLC dated February 7, 2024, verifying that the facility modifications were completed 
in accordance with the October 18, 2021, Mount Analysis Report prepared by Maser Consulting.  
Photographs of the completed improvements are also attached. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding this facility, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

Attachment 
Copy to: 

Aleksey Tyurin 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
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